
Presto-Pay™ is a convenient way for your family to pay your organization on-line at the time you place your 
order. GLSC will accept the payment on behalf of your non-profit organization. 
GLSC will immediately debit your checking account for the face value amount of your order, plus a small 
convenience fee of $0.39, and hold that payment until your non-profit’s order has been released by your 
coordinator.  

 
 
 
Once your organization has enabled you to use 
this feature, you will notice a message like the one 
on the left.  Simply click on the link to begin the 
enrollment process.   
 
Carefully read the terms and conditions for Presto-
Pay and select “Yes, and I Agree.”    
 
 
 

 
On the registration page (shown at right), enter all of 
the required banking information and click “Next” to 
submit.  
 
At this point, you will need to wait for GLSC to verify 
the account. This process takes one to two business 
days. You can still place your order, but must pay by 
check until your account is completely verified. 
 
During the next few days, watch for two small deposits 
of money to be made IN to the account you have 
designated. Take note of both amounts and return to 
your Account Dashboard on ShopWithScrip.com.   

 
Notice the message at the top of your screen, 
“Your Presto-Pay Account has not been verified.  
Click here to verify.” 
 
To continue the verification process, enter the two 
digit amounts supplied by your bank as deposited 
by GLSC, and click “Next” to complete the 
enrollment process.  

 
You are now ready to Presto-Pay! 

The online family payment service at ShopWithScrip.com 


